


Translation 
 
Secretary-General H.E. Ban Ki-moon 
United Nations 
760 United Nations Plaza 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 
 

August 2016 
 
Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 
 
I am very pleased to confirm that the federal state of Berlin supports the ten 
principles of the United Nations Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, 
the environment, and fighting corruption. With this commitment, we are expressing 
our intention of further advancing these principles within our sphere of influence, and 
are making a clear statement of this commitment to our partner organizations and the 
general public.  
 
We plan to continue taking part in the activities of the United Nations Global Compact 
where appropriate and feasible by, for instance, participating in regional, national, 
and international networks. We also support companies in Berlin that are already part 
of the Global Compact or want to join and serve as a contact for them.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Müller 
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